
Office 651.493.0343 | Fax 651.493.0344

587 Bielenberg Drive, Suite 100 | Woodbury, MN 55125 | woodburysurg.com

Classified as Confidential

Dear Patient

Welcome to Woodbury Surgery Center, an affiliate of SCA Health. We are pleased that you

and your physician have placed your trust in us for your outpatient surgical needs. We look

forward to making your stay with us as pleasant and convenient as possible. Your comfort and

safety are the first priority of the staff.

It is important that a responsible adult drive you to and from the facility and remain with you for

24 hours following your procedure. In view of the fact that you will be sedated and receive

anesthesia during your visit, we cannot allow you to drive yourself home.

Unfortunately, we cannot make any exceptions to this requirement.

When you come to Woodbury Surgery Center, we ask that you do not bring any jewelry or

other valuables to the center. We do ask that you to bring a photo I.D. and insurance card(s)

with you. Please call your insurance company to verify the Woodbury Surgery Center is in

network and that no prior authorization is needed with your insurance plan.

Payment is expected at the time of service. Please see attached pre-payment letter. We

accept cashier’s checks, Visa, MasterCard, Discover and American Express.

Please note, the surgery center will bill you for the facility charges. The bill from Woodbury

Surgery Center will not include the services of your surgeon, anesthesia team, laboratory, and

pathology.
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We look forward to seeing you and hope to make your stay with us as comfortable as

possible.

Sincerely,

Woodbury Surgery Center Staff


